
-----Original Message-----
From: Lee Monty [mailto:Lee.Monty@pandora.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 8:39 AM
To: Council Mailbox
Cc: stevemmonty@gmail.com
Subject: Submission from 8 Old Samuel St, Mona Vale 
Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam

Re : Mod2018/0076 - () Lot 20 DP632081 79 Cabbage Tree Rd Bayview

I am writing to lodge my concerns about the above development application.

After the completion of the first stage of the retirement village there was considerable damage 
to houses in Old Samuel Street due to flooding from inadequate drainage from the village. I 
have been advised by neighbours who experienced this flooding that there has been no major 
changes to the drainage.

To add to this since the previously mentioned flooding our property at 8 Old Samuel St has 
been identified as being in the flood effected area as per letter received from Council 26 
November 2004. As an identified problem any development could unnecessarily put property 
or life at risk. 

We have already installed fans that cost many thousands of dollars plus additional stormwater 
pits and subsoil drainage to assist with the ventilation and removal of the excess water that 
remains in our backyard and under our house after a rain. Our concern is that the drainage 
system will not be efficient enough to cope with the amount of water that will run to our land 
due to the loss of natural surface and introduction of large hard surfaces.

We realise that it is difficult for Council to stop development from large corporations but would 
hope that you would take into consideration our issues as mentioned above, also our loss of 
privacy, road noise, car head lights shining directly into our back yard, loss of natural sunlight 
and at the impact that this large development will make to our neighbourhood.

It appears that the development will encroach on our boundary significantly so I would hope 
that Council would be considerate enough to insist on a large setback/buffer and reducing the 
shear bulk.

And there is also our bandicoot family who reside directly behind our homes. I would hate that 
the development would have an impact on their existance.

I hope that Council and the Aveo Group consider what I have written and come to a fair 
compromise.

Sent: 10/04/2018 8:43:28 AM
Subject: FW: Submission from 8 Old Samuel St, Mona Vale 
Attachments: sharp_20180410_083425.pdf; 



Thank you

Lee Monty
8 Old Samuel St, 
Mona Vale NSW 2103
0404 887 170

Sent from my iPad




